
From: Susan Gefter 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 12/19/2007 12:59 PM 
Subjeut: Fwd: The possible Hayward energy plants 

IDATE DEC I 7 m o qPlease Docket this E-mail in Eastshore 06-AFC-6. 

>>> Felicia Olivares <glivares49@sbcalobal.net> 1211 712007 10:02 PM 

>>> 

Dear Officer Gefter, 


I have been watching the hearings on t.v. and after watching the majority 
of tonights meeting Iam horrified that the Russell City plant was approved. 
'These hearings have really made me more aware of my surroundings and 
have made me very worried of my family's health. Ihave lived in Hayward 
all of my 35 years, Iam raising my children who go to school in Hayward, 
and Ihave enrolled in the paraeducator to teacher program with the 
Alameda County Office of Education, so Iam committed to Hayward for at 
least another ten years. I'm not quite sure what role you play in the 
decision of these plants, but Ihope you have seen what they would do to 
our community. On behalf of my family and the residents of Hayward 
please do not let this happen. I'm sure you would not want this for your 
family. Also, thank you for letting the public comments continue. I think we 
are just realizing how severe this is and we have every right to be heard. I 
definately will be following 
issues like these more closely. 

'Thank you 

Felicia Olivares 


